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Motion following Notice of Motion – Deterring Theft of Catalytic Converters 

 

THAT Administration prepare a report for Council's consideration by the end of February 

2023 with options, including but not limited to potential bylaws, fines and permits, to deter 

the theft and illegal possession of catalytic converters in Strathcona County.  

 

Background 

At the October 4, 2022, Council meeting Councillor Harvey served the Notice of Motion to be 

presented for debate and vote at the October 25, 2022 Council Meeting. 

 

 


